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I strongly oppose SB 854. 

Our children are already struggling and Oregon's education is rated at almost the 

bottom of the 50 states.  Lets focus on giving our children a good education. This bill 

would just provide more indoctrination and propaganda that would be used to shape 

the minds of our children.  this is not Education, this is political.  Keep this out of our 

schools.. 

 


